
 

 

EVENT PLANNING COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 

APRIL 29, 2022 

 

 

The first Events Committee meeting for 2022 was held on April 29, 2022, at 11:30  

 

Attendees included:  Keith Grady (board liaison), Darryl Goldman, Karren Shupe, (board 

members), Becky Mallari, (absent), Joyce Horton and Marsha Peterson (residents) 

 

Meeting was called to order: 

 

Election of Chairperson: 

Becky Mallari was suggested by the other two members.  Becky to be notified. 

 

Discussion related to activities of interest included: 

 

Continuation of Bunco; it was discussed that Bunco normally stops during the summer 

months, however, there is a desire to continue Bunco throughout the year.  Marsha and 

Joyce stated that they would bring this subject up at the next Bunco meeting to see if it may 

continue. 

 

Poker night for men; Darryl indicated that he would research this opportunity and provide 

feedback. 

 

Movie night.  The thought was that there may be interest in having movie night.  There may 

be interest in using both buildings, one for men and one for women interests. 

 

Renting a Party Boat; solicit interest in renting the party boat located at Regatta Point.  May 

be limited to a maximum of 30 residents due to size restrictions. 

 

Adding a social events section to the Bel Mare website soon morphed into a discussion for 

creating a Facebook page for Bel Mare.  In no time, Darryl worked with Becky, and they now 

have established this Facebook page.  Controls, rules and regulations to be established and 

published before going live. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 12:45. 
 


